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Wednesday 15 May 

 

 

 

 

2024 Level 4 “Mamma Mia” 

Wheelers Hill Secondary College Musical 

Wednesday 5 June 
 

 

 
Dear parents and carers, 
 

This year we have been invited to watch Wheelers Hill Secondary College’s school musical of 

“Mamma Mia”. We are excited to involve our level 4 students in this opportunity to see a live show 

at another school. 

 

On Wednesday 5 June, students will travel by bus to Wheelers Hill Secondary College to watch the 

show which starts at 10:15am. Students will depart school from 9:40am and arrive back at school at 

approximately 1:15pm. 

 

Students will need to wear full school uniform and bring with them a drink bottle and their personal 

asthma medication. 

 

The cost of this excursion is $6.10 which covers the cost of the bus transportation to and from 

Wheelers Hill Secondary College. 

 

By providing permission for this event, you are agreeing to all details outlined in this letter. 

 

 

 

Permission & payment via Sentral 
 

Permission & payment to be provided via the Sentral app or portal by 

Wednesday 29 May.  

 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Elise Pratt 

Performing Arts Teacher 

 
 

17-33 Petronella Ave  

Wheelers Hill   

VICTORIA  3150 

03 9560 6494 
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